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PSA 
 

Public Comment Invited: KPBSD revises “Goals For Student Learning” BP0210 
 

 

Soldotna, October 28, 2011— What is your vision for student learning?  

 

The Kenai Peninsula Borough School District is revising “Goals for Student Learning” BP 0210.  

 

The KPBSD school board invites your comments and thoughts about the proposed revised policy. The current 

Board Policy 0210, Goals for Student Learning, was adopted in 1996. This is a broad policy that serves to guide 

district level curriculum decisions.  

 

Please take a few minutes to review the new draft “Vision for Student Learning,” the current policy, then offer 

your thoughts via an online comment box.  

 

To respond, go to the KPBSD website, and follow the link in the Community Interest section, 

www.kpbsd.k12.ak.us   

 

Please respond by December 1. 

 

 

Contact: Pegge Erkeneff 
Communications Specialist 
Phone: (907) 714-8888 
Fax: (907) 262-5867 
Pegge@kpbsd.org 

 
 
148 N. Binkley 
Soldotna, AK 99669 
Communications blog 
www.kpbsd.k12.ak.us 
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